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Fees for 2024-2025
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please find below a copy of the fees letter for 2024 - 2025. As we are all aware the economic situation is still difficult for many of us. We have therefore kept our fee increase to a minimum. 
There are three ways to pay the fees. Please see details below.
Method 1
You can transfer the term’s fees (£2900) into the school account by 3.30pm on the first Friday of each term.

Reminders will only be sent if a charge is incurred.

Bank - Barclays 

Sort Code - 20-44-22 

A/c Number - 30831158 

A/c Name – E.I.S Payments

Reference: Fees Child’s name (class) 
Method 2 
You can pay by standing order in 10 monthly installments (£873) on the 5th day of each month from September to June. 
Reminders will only be sent if a charge is incurred.

· You will be charged an extra £25 per child if you miss the deadline for the method you have chosen by up to seven days. 

· You will be charged an extra £50 per child if you miss your deadline by up to fourteen days.

If you have not paid your fees after fourteen days, I will ask you to remove your child from Eastcourt School.
Method 3
If you wish to pay by cash please speak to us directly. The same deadlines for payment will apply.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Redgrave 
Proprietor
Late Payment 

Penalties are charged for late payment if fees are paid termly, as follows: 

1. Received after 3.30 pm on the first Friday £25.00 

2. Received after 3.30 pm on the second Friday £50.00 

Monthly payments are subject to the same penalties, i.e. if not received by the 5th of the month £25.00, or later than the 12th £50.00. 

Pupils are not accepted after the third Friday if fees have not been settled. 

Reminders will only be sent if a charge is incurred. 
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 

Once the parent or guardian has accepted the offer of a place in the School, he/she is required to give the Headmistress, in writing, at least one full term’s notice of the withdrawal of the pupil concerned, irrespective of whether or not the pupil has joined the school. Failing this, payment of the School Fees for the following term will be due. In the event of the Headmistress requiring a pupil to be withdrawn from the School, no part of the current term’s fee will be refunded. 

I hope things improve for everyone as we move into the next academic year. 

Yours sincerely, 

C.Redgrave 
Mrs C Redgrave 
Proprietor
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